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MGA 
June Newsletter 

 
 

The MGA Committee hopes this newsletter finds our membership enjoying the summer 
and finding good health. We have been busy planning the 2023-2024 season.  
 
November 8, 2023, is our opening day, followed by dinner for the league. In addition to the 
opening day plans, the committee has decided upon and selected new MGA shirts. We 
are requesting that each member goes to GOLF GENIUS to select your appropriate shirt 
size to place your order. Once you’re in the golf genius link, go to MGA registration. You 
will find a link to get into the site for the shirt selection. So far, 211/385 members have 
gone onto this site and selected their shirt sizes. Thank you to those who have already 
done so. The deadline for shirt selection is September 1, 2023.  
 
The Committee voted to raise the annual dues from $25 per member to $30 per member. 
Account billing will occur October 31, 2023. Our rationale for the raise is due to all costs 
increasing and we want to continue to provide quality services and products for our  
membership.  
 
The Committee is still seeking two current MGA members to fulfill committee vacancies. 
Please forward your interest to larryvoit@att.net. We want to begin the season with a full 
committee.  
 
This concludes the update for the month.  
 
Regards, 
 
Larry Voit, President 
TBD, Vice President 
TBD, Treasurer 
John Waterworth, Secretary/Golf & Grounds Liaison 
John Clay, Tournament Chair 
 
Ed Catalano, Ex Officio  
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